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If you are part of a dance group we 
invite your entire group to join in the 
first 3 dances. The way we dance may 
be different but the song is the same. 

It is all goodness and light for our 
ancestors to see the beauty we are 
carrying forward for our children, 

grandchildren and those not yet born. 

PRACTICE
In preparation we will be having practice on 

Wednesday, June 20, 2018
Thursday, June 21, 2018

5:30PM -6:30PM
 Cultural Circle, Sacaton Mul-Chu-Tha Fairgrounds. 

We have singers who have volunteered for these practices. Please wear a skirt, bring a basket or an 
extra one if you can and bring your practice sticks. 

Questions please contact: Pam Thompson 480.721.0939 or Alie Walking Badger 520.562.9713

CALLING ALL 
DANCERS

We are inviting all women who want to 
participate in the dances to come out 

on Saturday, June 23, 2018. The 
traditional chudt starts at 8:00pm. we 
are asking all dancers to be there by 

7:30pm so that we may start at 8:00pm 
sharp. If you want to come earlier 

dinner will be served starting
 at 7:00pm.

DANCE GROUPS

As part of the O’otham new year celebration on Saturday, June 23, 2018, 
the O’otham women come together to start the celebration by sharing 3 

dances. The basket dance, the swing and the first social of the night. 


